As we reach the conclusion of the Games
for Improving Affectivity in Youngsters with
Intellectual Disabilities (GIAff4ID) project,

we are thrilled

accomplishments, key milestones, and
reflections from our final events in Sofia,

Bulgaria.
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Thank you to all partners, participants, and supporters who contributed to
the success of GIAff4ID! Together, we have taken a significant step toward
fostering a more inclusive and empathetic society.
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Looking Ahead
As the project concludes, we are committed to ensuring the sustainability
of its outcomes. The materials will remain accessible on the GIAf41D
website, serving as a valuable resource for professionals and families alike.
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